
Report of the Communications and Consultation (C&C) Group meeting of 
September 13, 2016 

 
 
C&C Group representatives reviewed and discussed the following items: 

 
• Business arising from the previous meeting 

 
• Plan members’ emails 

o The guidelines for responding to emails 
o A summary of emails received to date 

 
• Annual Report to Members 

o Representatives provided feedback as to how the Report could be improved 
 

• Other business 
o Discussion about the most recently estimated solvency valuation, the expiry of 

solvency relief at the end of 2017, the government review taskforce report 
and the Corporation’s proposal to have an independent committee look into 
the issues facing the pension plan 

 
The next C&C Group meeting is scheduled for April 18, 2017. 
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